
BECOME A CITY OF ERIE 
CROSSING GUARD!

Be a local hero! Serve your neighborhood and keep the children of
Erie safe by helping them travel to and from school safely. 
Brief morning and afternoon shifts available.
A rewarding experience! SCHOOL DAYS only!
Training provided. Seniors welcome!
Must be 18 years or older.

Applications are available at
ErieSD.org/WalkingSafety

OUR WALKING COMMUNITY THANKS YOU!

Contact 
Crossing Guard Supervisor 

Matthew Parker
814-874-6172

mparker@eriesd.org

Erie's Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity Employer


